Dear fellow Singaporeans,

Greetings from the Singapore High Commission in New Delhi.

1. We would like to take this opportunity to inform you regarding some activities taking place in Singapore that you may be interested in.

a. Camp@Home 2017 (26 - 28 July 2017)



Enrol your kids on a journey of discovery to learn more about Singapore and our heritage at Camp@Home 2017. This three-day non-residential programme is specially designed for overseas Singaporean children aged 7 to 12 years old. Campers will go on learning journeys through Singapore's historical and ethnic districts and learn about nation's rich history, heritage and multi-racial diversity. They will also spend a day at a local primary school where they will participate in classes and make new friends!

Find out more and register for Camp@Home at https://www.overseassingaporean.sg/event/details/1262/2017-07-26-camp-home-26-28-july-2017

b. NS Familiarisation Visit 2017 (5 August 2017)



Fall in for a special visit to Pulau Tekong on 5 August, for a glimpse of NS life at the NS Familiarisation Visit 2017. Open to overseas Singaporean males aged 15 – 18 and their parents, this one-day tour will give you a first-hand experience of what to expect as an NSF. Find out more and register for NS Familiarisation Visit at https://www.overseassingaporean.sg/event/details/1261/2017-08-05-ns-familiarisation-visit-5-august-2017

2. We would also like to inform you regarding an <u>online Survey by Institute of Policy Studies</u>
(IPS) Social Lab to study the social perceptions, attitudes and behaviours of Overseas
Singaporeans (OS). The IPS Social Lab, with Overseas Singaporean Unit's (OSU) support, will

be launching an online survey from 12 May to end-Sep. The State of the OS survey, led by principal investigator Dr Leong Chan-Hoong, aims to make sense of the diverse backgrounds and motivations of OS, their feelings towards and engagement with their host and home country, and their future plans for themselves and their children. We would like to encourage you to take part in the survey and register via http://www.tinyurl.com/OSsurvey2017.

- 3. We would also like to draw your attention to MOE's online poll on admission options for Returning Singaporean students. The Overseas Singaporean Unit is assisting MOE with a short 5-minute online poll to get views from parents on the admissions options available for returning Singaporean students in order to gauge demand for overseas admissions testing centres. We would like to encourage you to register for the survey via https://tinyurl.com/jw6uvw9.
- 4. We would also like you to keep your date free for the coming <u>National Day Reception 2017</u>, which the High Commission will be organising on 11 August 2017. More details will follow in due course.

Registration with the Singapore High Commission

5. Last but not least, we would like to remind and encourage all overseas Singaporeans, especially those travelling to or living in India, Bhutan and Nepal to e-register with the High Commission at https:// eregister.mfa.gov.sg. This will help enable us to contact and render necessary assistance in the event of an emergency or any crisis situation. You may wish to advice other Singaporeans to e-register if they have not already done so. Should you require any assistance, please feel free to contact us directly at the following numbers:

Mr Mejar Singh Gill Counsellor (Admin & Consular) Mobile No: 97172 69911

Mr Joey Chua Attaché (Admin & Consular) Mobile No: 88008 59312